
 Sunday School 
Our Sunday School ministry is in need of the following: 

 Half-time teacher for Grade 8 (age 13) class 

 Half-time Music leader for Grade 2-8 group of students 

Please contact Paul Gervais  for more information. 

 

The Sunday School department is urgently looking for someone to 

take on the role of Sunday School Superintendent, effective 

immediately.  A complete description of this position can be found in 

the Church Policy Manual.  If desired, the position could be shared by 

two people.  If you have been thinking about taking on this role or just 

want more information, please contact either Isaac Klassen or Paul 

Gervais as soon as possible.  This position is a critical part of the 

Sunday School and without someone in this role, the Sunday School 

program will suffer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sr. Youth Leader needed 
We are looking for a female leader for Sr. Youth.  If you are 

interested in serving, please talk to Pastor Trevor. 

January Bible Reading Challenge 
1 Samuel.  Read a chapter a day, journal about what you 

learned and pray. 

Church Donations 
The option to make online donations is now 

available for any credit union members.            

If you are interested, please contact Jayson 

Hamm for an account number or for any   

                  questions. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Psalm 100:5 
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Today after the service: 

Sr. Youth Lunch Fundraiser 

Join us for chili on a bun lunch following the                          

service.  Lunch is by donation with all                                 

proceeds going towards our upcoming youth retreat. 

 This week at Glencross 
Monday, January 21 

 7pm - Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross.  Studying 

Philippians chapter 1 

Tuesday, January 22 

 7pm – Mission Board meeting @ church 

Wednesday, January 23 

 7pm – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Next Sunday message – Herb Franz 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up at Glencross 
Sunday, February 3 – We will be having Communion during 

the morning service. 

February 26 – 7pm – Membership meeting/Report night.  

Please send all 2018 Annual Reports to Marianne Klassen by 

Sunday, February 3
rd

. 

March 22 – Glencross Mission Sale 

April 5 – Spring Church Cleaning 

May 5 – Soup & Pie lunch 

 

Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Matt Klassen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message – Morris Vincent 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 
Jr. Choir Sign Up  
Children ages 5-13 are invited to sign up for Jr. Choir.  The plans are for 

approx. 12 weeks of practice on Saturday mornings from 10:00 to 

11:00am, starting Feb. 2/19.  We would like to practice and perform the 

musical “Adventures in the Wide Wide West” by Gloria Gaither and 

Lynn Hodges.  Parents are asked to decide if their young child is mature 

enough to handle practice for a whole hour.  And we encourage the Jr. 

Youth to participate in order to achieve performing a musical.  Thanks, 

Louise and Shirley 

Serving in Tabor Home this morning: Ike Klassen (speaker) and 

Ken & Laura Letkeman and Pete & Louise Peters (special music). 


